
 Online Election Inspector Training Instructions    

 

Due to an unexpected staff shortage, all election inspector trainings scheduled for 
10/26/2024 have been cancelled.  

 

We are offering an online training to you as a replacement. This training is hosted by the 
Washtenaw County Clerk’s online election training portal. 

 

If you haven’t attended training since 2022 or are a new inspector, you MUST complete 
the training by Sunday, October 27th at 9 PM in order to work with us on November 5th.  

 

Link to training: 

https://washtenaw.training.clarityelections.com/index.php?r=adm/homepage/register  

When you sign up, you can list “City of Ann Arbor” in the Polling Place / Early Voting Site 
field.  You should take the poll worker training only. Do not take the AVCB training.  

Upon completion, please forward the completion certificate (can be a screen shot) to 
recruiters@a2gov.org.   

 
 

https://washtenaw.training.clarityelections.com/index.php?r=adm/homepage/register
mailto:recruiters@a2gov.org

